
Martha Ramos
MUSD Teacher of the Year

Martha Ramos is a Transitional

Kindergarten teacher at Cesar E.

Chavez Elementary School in Bell

Gardens.  She has been working

at CCE since 1997.  Her patience

and hard work with young

children as well as her strong

support for her colleagues are

clearly evident .

Congratulations, Martha!

Martha will be recognized as the 2024 MUSD Teacher of the Year at

the May 15 Board Meeting.  The Board will also recognize members

for years of service.  The 2024 MTA retirees will be honored as well.

CTA State Council Delegate &

Alternate Election Results

There were two nominations for the office of CTA State Council

Delegate and Alternate. The election took place between Tuesday, May

7 and Tuesday, May 14. The results are as follows:
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